
Kensington  

October 19, 2021 

Members Present:  Sydnee Goddard, Bob Gustafson, Joan Skewes,  

 

Call to Order:  7:30 p.m. 

 

1.  Sydnee will be resigning as chair.  

 

2.  Planning Board – no agenda items to discuss.  

 

3.  Community News – potential additional articles about conservation easements.  

 

4.  Conservation Next Steps – Heritage Commission is interested in working with the 

Conservation Commission.  The Commission discussed drafting a letter to a potential land owner 

to see if interested in placing land in conservation.  Syd to contact SELT about drafting letter.  

 

5.  Motion to expend $300.00 from annual budget funds to purchase additional No Hunting 

signs.  Motion passed.  

 

6. Budget Proposed budget $1,000.00 from that the following annual dues will be paid: 

New Hampshire Association of Conservation Commission $275.00 

SELT $125.00 

ERLAC $100.00 

 

Remaining funds for additional signs and potential publication charges for public hearings.  

 

7.  The Commission discussed potential warrant articles  such as increasing the percentage the 

Conservation Commission receives from the Current Use Change tax from 25% to !00%.  

 

8.  Minutes approved as written.  

 

Meeting adjourned 8:40 p.m.  


